
Class 3 Newsletter 

           Autumn Term – 17th September 2021 

Welcome Welcome! 

Welcome to Class 3 – 2021-22! It was lovely to meet so many of 

you at the Welcome Meeting last week, and it was a great 

opportunity to share some of the work and experiences that 

your child will have during their time in this class. Thank you for 

coming! As I said at the meeting, please do not hesitate to 

contact me if you have any questions or concerns about your 

child – we can work through them together and hopefully secure 

the best outcomes for everybody. My email address is 

r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

This week, the children have been listening to some more of our 

story, Fantastic Mr Fox and completing related tasks. They have 

been focusing on Number and Place Value in Maths and we 

have also enjoyed learning more about France in our afternoon 

sessions. The children are loving their Tag Rugby sessions on a 

Thursday morning.  

Our Courageous Advocate this week 

is……  

Jessica Long 

Jessica is a Paralympic 

swimmer who lost her way 

with God and felt empty 

inside. Winning medals 

meant nothing to her until, 

one day, she found her faith again, and 

prayed to God, thanking Him for His plan 

for her. She now encourages others to 

never give up.  

 

Celebration   

Well done to the winners of our 

certificates last Friday – Isla, 

Percysledge and Archie – you have all 

made a fantastic start to the year 

and we are really proud of you all. 

Trust –  Reilly who has allowed others to put trust in 

him, as he helps them with their artwork 

Star Writer –  Esme for doing some excellent writing 

in English this week  

Super Work –  Ella for really applying herself during 

our second Tag Rugby session 

Our Christian Value for this week has been 

TRUST 

 

Key Dates 

Open Door will begin next week – it will be held every 

Monday after school until 3:40pm and is a chance for 

you to visit our classroom and see the work your child 

has been doing, as well as chatting through any 

issues. 

 

10th October - Harvest Festival Service – St 

Christopher’s Church@ 9:30am  

22nd October – Half Term – break up at 3:15pm 

Next Week 

Next week, we shall be completing our class novel, 

Fantastic Mr Fox. The children will be writing their own 

adventure for one of the farmers who appear in the 

story. In Maths, we shall complete our work on 

Number and Place Value and be applying our learning 

to addition and subtraction. Mrs Morris will be 

continuing to teach the children about blogs in 

preparation for the children writing a food blog. In our 

Science work, the children shall be investigating some 

changes in materials. 
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